
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: AIS/ 2022-23/0045                                                                                    
Date: October 25, 2022                                                  
                                  
 

Notice: Rescheduling of Holidays and School Re-opening 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Greetings of the festive Season!  
 
This is to inform you that, as per the directive of Competent Authorities, the 
School shall remain closed on October 27, 28 of 2022.  
 
The School shall re-open on Monday, October 31, 2022. 
 
We seek your kind co-operation. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For Asian International School 
 

 
Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


